
Report for cabinet meeting 8-19-23

Our 3 person DG team have been working on our visitations for district I

The Okanagan will be the clubs that I will be visiting this Lion year.

A few clubs have confirmed so far and hope to get responses from everyone

Soon. We have a lot to look forward to in our District.


